NELDA C. AND H.J. LUTCHER STARK FOUNDATION

December 21, 2007

Dr. O. Taylor Collins Superintendent West Orange-Cove CISD P.O. Box 1107 Orange, TX 77631-1107



Dear Dr. Collins:

I am enclosing our check no. 26883 in the amount of \$25,000 payable to The West Orange-Cove CISD. This check is in full payment of the grant awarded in support of the UIL academic programs at its high school and middle school levels.

We ask that these funds be used exclusively for the project as outlined in your application. Additionally, we ask that any report(s) required by the terms of the grant be forwarded to us in a timely manner.

The Stark Foundation appreciates the opportunity to assist West Orange-Cove CISD with its mission of providing funds for UIL academic programs for the 2007-2008 school years.

Sincerely,

Phyllis Woodford Grant Administrator

enclosure